
WHY PTA?
To make every
child’s potential

a reality by engaging
and empowering families

and communities
to advocate for

all children

For more infomation contact 
Kristina Pexton, Advocacy VP 

kristina@utahpta.org or scan the 
QR Code for for Utah PTA 

Advocacy Info

BUILDING ON THE 
PTA LEGACY

	7 Advocacy that is supporting and 

speaking up for children—in 

schools, in communities, and before 

government bodies and other 

organizations that make decisions 

affecting children. 

	7 Join the Legislative Advocacy 

Committee (LAC) where PTA members 

follow bills and help shape policy for 

Utah PTA.

	7 Join the Take Action. Network to know 

about legislation that empacts kids 

and how you can make a difference. 

	7 Join a a local PTA and join the network 

of Parents, Teachers and Students 

who are making a difference. 

Utah PTA is a non-profit grassroots

child advocacy association 

made up of parents, teachers  

and students. 

Utah PTA is an affiliate of National PTA 

and is organized in Utah at local,  

council and state levels. 

2024-2025
LEGISLATIVE
PRIORITIES



1.	 EDUCATION. Support an adequately 
funded public school system by fund-
ing a 3% Weighted Pupil Unit (WPU) 
increase over and above growth and 
inflation; implement policies to in-
crease proficiency levels by improving 
attendance, reducing class sizes, and 
supporting teachers; increase aca-
demic excellence for all Utah students; 
and prioritize local control to Local 
Education Agencies (LEAs) and individ-
ual schools.

2.	 HEALTH: Support legislative action that 
focuses on the diverse mental health 
needs of Utah’s students and families, 
with a focus on promoting protective 
factors. This includes increasing pub-
lic knowledge and understanding of 
mental health concerns throughout 
the state, access to resources, as well 
as providing funding for proactive 
prevention, timely interventions, and 
community-based initiatives utilizing 
evidence-based methods.

3.	 SAFETY: Support funding to strength-
en school safety and security mea-
sures, to ensure a physical, academic, 
social, and emotional safe school com-
munity for all This includes but is not 
limited to school infrastructure, com-
prehensive safety training, community 

violence and bullying intervention and 
reduction, mental health training and 
resources as well as the education to 
families and communities on school 
safety protocols, children’s online 
security, and the assessment of digital 
threats posed to schools across Utah.

4.	 FAMILY ENGAGEMENT: Support legis-
lation, funding, and community part-
nerships that provide programs and 
resources to strengthen families and 
children’s social, emotional and phys-
ical learning and well-being including, 
but not limited to: positive behavior 
programs and classes including art, 
music, physical education, early child-
hood education, parenting skills, and 
juvenile justice reforms, while also 
increasing constructive family engage-
ment with schools and the community 
and promote positive parental involve-
ment across the state of Utah.

5.	 INDIVIDUAL DEVELOPMENT: Support 
programs and policies that promote 
constructive civic engagement and 
citizenship, positive character devel-
opment, and strengthen individual 
students.

Scan to learn more 
about the Utah PTA 

Public Policy Program

OVER
125 YEARS

ADVOCATING
FOR CHILDREN

2024-2025
UTAH PTA LEGISLATIVE PRIORITIES

What does Utah PTA do during the  

legislative session? Utah PTA members  

are on the hill everyday following bills  

related to Children’s Health and Safety,  

Education, Community and Family Issues 

and Relationships, Trust Land Protection 

and the Arts.

 

They read bills, talks to legislators, testify 

before committees, re-read bills and work 

with other community leaders to advocate 

for all children in Utah!


